LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 3RD FEBRUARY 2017
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, Tommy Hutchinson, Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood, Samantha Mellor, David Smith & Simon Thornton (EDA). 
APOLOGIES
Jeanette Evans & David Higham.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 

TICKETING UPDATE
· Hull away completely sold out.

· Leicester away is due to go on sale Monday 6th February.

· There was an incident at the Manchester City game where a non-disabled supporter was hit by someone who was in a motorised chair. We appreciate that in large crowded areas particularly after a game a lot of people are talking, or on their phones and are not aware of what is around them, but all we ask is to be as courteous as possible when using them.
EDA UPDATE
· The price variation of food in the fan zones has been looked into as it varies from one side of the stadium to the other. The price difference exists because the offer in Paisley Square is different to the other fan zones in that food is home-made and freshly prepared. 
· The matter of 10% discount for LDSA members buying goods from the club store online is being looked into, and the EDA is due to have a meeting with retail to see if this can be implemented.

· LPF Week of Action date for the club is to be confirmed.

· The raising in height of the hand driers in the disabled toilet on level 3 in the Main Stand (Anfield Road end) is to be looked into as this one is still outstanding.

· Problems have been noted with exiting Stanley Park Car Park due to the security/handling company changing how they manage it. The EDA will raise this and see if previously successful practices may be reinstated or alterations made.
· Photographers seating in the Kop is to be addressed, with a request made so that the height of their positioning is similar to those of stewards sitting around the pitch perimeter.

MEMBERSHIP

·  We now have 202 members to date, with 10 new member welcome packs hopefully being posted out this week.
SOCIAL UPDATE
· The entertainment has been booked, as has the venue for the end of season social event in May. The actual day though is still to be confirmed with a few possible dates in mind, dependant on other commitments.
DEVELOPMENT
· A date of the next Ladies Tea Party is under discussion.

AOB
· There will be a Members Forum on Thursday 2nd March 2017 at 6.30pm for 7pm in the ‘Eights’ suite in the Centenary Stand.  A presentation will be made on the recently released information the club announced about disabled seating and access, as per the Accessible Stadia Guide. Invitations to members will be sent out during the week commencing Monday 6th February 2017.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 10th March 2017 – this is a revised date due to the forum taking place the week before. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

